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Accountability-Based Funding Mtg in SC

Cheryl,

The Governor is in Charleston on February 28th; I'll be attending the event on her behalf. Katherine Veldran
from our office may also be attending...it's a legislative session day, so that will be a game-time decision for her.
Thanks.

CLS
Christian L. Soura

Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor (Budget & Policy)

(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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